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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I hope you have all had a good week. 

 

At the end of last week, members of the  school council and 

eco team attended the youth summit at Birmingham 

University where they learnt about many of the 

environmental issues affecting the world at present. A real 

learning treat and we look forward to hearing about your 

social action plan! 

 

This week, Year 6 have been to RAF Cosford where they 

have been enjoying learning about engineering in World War 

2 along with how to survive an air raid which sounded very 

exciting! 

 

We have also had a few open lessons and workshops this 

week: 3C had a No Outsiders for a Faith Community open 

lesson with Mr Moffat which was about “everyone having a 

name” and was fabulous and class 4O had a maths workshop 

with Mr Lewis which was full of brilliant idea to get your 

children learning about multiplication tables. Thank you to 

all the parents and carers who attended.  It was lovely to 

hear your very positive feedback about both events. Please 

keep your eyes out for more of these. 

 

Lastly, coming soon will be a weekly Stay and Play session so 

if you have, or know of, any families who would be 

interested in this, please let them know there will more 

details to follow. 

Have a great half term holiday, stay safe, and don’t forget 

the children are back on Tuesday 25th February due to a 

staff training day on Monday 24th. 

Best wishes,  

James Wright 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is with great pride that  Parkfield Community School has 

been awarded the Wellbeing Award for Schools. Parkfield 

Community School has been on an incredible journey to 

embed wellbeing through our whole school community 

and I would like to personally thank every individual who 

has shown their continued commitment and contribution 

to our wellbeing journey. However, this does not mean 

things stop now, the journey will carry on, as we continue 

to develop and strengthen our resolve to improve the 

mental health and wellbeing facilities of our pupils, staff 

and parents. 

Mr Lewis 

 

Congratulations to 5NB - you scored amazingly 

last week! Wow! Your next challenge is to score 

60 000! 

A big well done to Haseeb (4O) and Mustafa 

(4M)  for their fantastic individual achievements. 

Don’t forget to use Mathletics over the half 

term break and score as many points as you can! 

 

Dates for your diary 
Mon 24th February 

School closed -Staff training day 

Tues 25th February 

School open  

Parents’ Meetings Tues/Wed/Thurs 

Nursery places 
If your child is born between 01/09/16- 31/08/17 you 

can apply for a nursery place at Parkfield 

Community School for the September 2020 intake. 

 

Please pick up a nursery application form from the 

School Office. 

 



   

 
    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  


